
LYON COUNTY AUDITORS OFFICE                            ROCK RAPIDS, IOWA 

November 13, 2024 

                          

Chairman Jerry Birkey convened the adjourned session with Vanden Bosch, 

Altena, Scholten, and Herman present.  Motion carried assumes unanimous vote 

unless otherwise stated.   

The Friends of Blood Run (Steve Simons and Jim Zangger) and Gerald Schnepf, 

representing the Oneota Archival And Research Center project council, met 

with the Lyon County Board of Supervisors to provide an update on the 

project. Jen Smit, Lyon County Economic Development Director was also 

present. Schnepf updated the Board on progress being made on the project in 

western Lyon County at the Blood Run National Historic Landmark west of 

Granite. The project is moving forward, with the potential for land 

acquisition coming up and needing attention. The land is in the National 

Historic Landmark, nationally significant, and valuable in telling the story 

of Blood Run. The Board was presented with information on the potential land 

acquisition and the role the county may play in the plans at Blood Run. The 

Board thanked them for coming. 

 

There being no further business there was a motion by Vanden Bosch, seconded 

by Altena to adjourn.  Motion carried. 

 

ATTEST      APPROVED      

      County Auditor                               Chairman  

 

NOTE:  These minutes are as recorded by the Clerk to the Board of Supervisors 

and are subject to Board approval at the next regular meeting. 

                   


